
A Word from the Organizing Committee      

Dear Participants of the Third Arab Water Forum 

Since September 2013, the Organizing Committee has been working hard 

to make the third edition of the Arab Water Forum (AWF3) a very special 

occasion.  Success of the 2nd Arab Water Forum that was held in 2011 

made it very challenging to maintain and exceed that level of success.  

Thanks to the support of the Management and members of the Arab Water 

Council and the many sponsors who made our mission possible.  The cooperation of leaders and 

coordinators of the participating government institutions and development agencies was the 

engine to bring the AWF3 to the state where we are now.  It promises a wonderful rich program 

fro addressing the hot issues dominating the water sector at the present time through many 

thematic sessions and side events. 

Our highest concern and attention were not only limited to the thematic program and to make 

your stay comfortable but also to bring water industry, development agencies, and research 

community to present to you their latest innovations and products in the 2nd Arab Water 

Exhibition.  We were very careful about the participation of the young generation in the Forum.  

An interesting series of cultural contests has been prepared for children and youth to show their 

insight about water challenges and opportunity in an artistic manner. 

On behalf of the Organizing Committee, it will be our pleasure and honor to be your host for the 

3rd Arab Water Forum and do every possible effort to make your stay during the forum days 

pleasant and productive. 

 

Prof. Safwat Abdel-Dayem 
Chairman of the 3rd Arab Water Forum 
Organizing Committee 

 




